
 

Enclosure:  VI.D. 
 
 

THE GROSSE POINTE PUBLIC SCHOOL SYSTEM 
Grosse Pointe Woods, Michigan 

November 14, 2022 
 
 
AGENDA NUMBER & TITLE:  VI.D.  Approval of Offer to Purchase  
 Real Estate - Poupard 
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
 
On April 1, 2022 the District issued a request for proposal to purchase real property for Poupard 
Elementary School. The District received three proposals on May 6, 2022. A committee convened 
on May 17, 2022 to interview the three prospective purchasers. Our committee included: 
 
 Jon Dean, GPPSS Ty Hinton, Harper Woods 
 Amanda Matheson, GPPSS Steve Lindley, Harper Woods 
 Dana Abrahams, Clark Hill Bill Bowman, Great Northern Consulting Group 
 
Following receipt of final and best offers, Dana Abrahams entered into contract negotiations with 
Robertson Brothers Co. to finalize the details of an offer to purchase real estate. The final offer is 
enclosed for your review and consideration. 
 
Dana Abrahams will attend our meeting to answer any questions you may have regarding this 
offer. 
 
REQUEST: 
 
The Board of Education approve the Offer to Purchase Real Estate for the site formerly known at 
Poupard Elementary School, commonly known as 20655 Lennon, Harper Woods, Michigan.  
 
 
 
Amanda M. Matheson 
Deputy Superintendent for Business Operations  


























































































